
   
 
 
June 28, 2010   

 

FUTURE S�BO 

 

I�DUSTRY ADVISORIES 

 

A�D MEETI�G �OTICES 
 

 

Please be advised that all future SNBO Industry Advisories and Meeting 

Notices will no longer be sent out by regular mail.  

 

All advisories and notices will be sent via e-mail and posted to the SNBO 

website at: 

 

http://snbo.snicc.org/industry_advisories.html 

 

If you wish to be added to our e-mail list to receive industry and meeting 

notices, please click here. 

  
http://visitor.constantcontact.com/manage/optin/ea?v=001uPkf9IpmO4RQoUo4tjGPog%3D%3D 

 

Thank you. 


